
Term 3 Week 8                  Friday 9th September 2022 

Message from the Principal 

 

I would like to acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Bidjegal people of the Eora Nation. 
I acknowledge that for thousands of years they have lived on and cared for the lands, skies and  
waterways.  
Their dreaming is deep in the soil, rivers, oceans and wind holding the histories, lores, language and 
knowledge of this Country. 
I extend my respect to other Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people here today and highlight their 
continued, unbroken connection to Countries. 
 
 

Contemporary Dancers dazzle at local Eisteddfod 

Last Tuesday our Contemporary Dance Group performed at the “Your Next Step Dance Challenge”, at 
Hurstville Civic Centre. It was great to see the group perform in public and the girls did an amazing job 
being awarded 2nd place in the competition. Thanks to Miss Alicia for preparing the group and to Miss 
Graham who accompanied the girls to the event. Thanks also to parents and carers who attended the 
performance to support the group.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are also looking forward to our dance groups performing at next Tuesday’s Dancing stars Concert at 
Hurstville. Good luck to all our performers.  

Dates to remember 

Monday 12th September  ES1 Excursion to Sydney Aquarium & Wildlife World 

Tuesday 13th September  Yr 6 Sausage Sizzle Fundraiser 

Tuesday 13th September  Dancing Stars Evening Performance 6pm 

Thursday 15th September  Yr 5 Teen Ranch Cobbitty 

Friday 16th September  Yr 6 Teen Ranch Cobbitty 

Friday 16th September  NRMA Road Safety Day 

Friday 16th September  Kindergarten 2023 Tour 



Athletes Ready to go at Sydney East Carnival 

Congratulations and good luck to the 16 students who will be representing the school and the Botany Bay 
PSSA next Wednesday at the Sydney east Athletics Carnival at Olympic Park. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Another Sydney East Rep! 
 
Congratulations to Lachlan M from year 6 represented Sans Souci Public School in the Sydney East Boys 
Softball team at the State Championships at Mudgee this week.  Lachlan was very proud to be represent-
ing Sans Souci and we are all proud of his fantastic achievements! 



P&C Update 

On behalf of the entire P&C, I would like to thank all the volunteers that worked tirelessly at the Fa-
ther’s Day Stall. We appreciate your time and efforts. A massive thank you to the P&C Events/
Fundraising Committee for organising the stall and putting in so much hard work and effort into the day 
and prior.  
  
We had our P&C meeting on Tuesday 6 September 2022, and it was a big one! We were presented 
with a wish list from all stages and all the items were deserving of our support. We have pledged to ful-
ly cover the Early Stage 1 Outdoor Nature Classroom and the Stage 3 larger soccer goals for the play-
ground. We also pledged to cover 50% of the funding towards the Stage 1 and Stage 2 technology 
wish list. The teachers did a fantastic job at justifying the needs for the new equipment, so well done.  
  
By the community supporting the P&C fundraising events, it means that we can then support the 
school and make our school better for our children and future children.  
  
The canteen is also in need of creating a volunteer list and a link to a Google Form has gone out this 
week. Please fill it out if you can volunteer your time to the canteen.  
  
Our next meeting is in Term 4 Week 2, 18 October 2022, put it in your calendar.  
 
Eulalia Verde - P&C President 

 

 

 

Uniform Donations 

We currently have a shortage of spare uniform items for students at 

school. From time to time staff are required to provide uniform 

items to younger students when mishaps do occur. If you have 

spare uniform items in clean and reasonable condition it would be ap-

preciated by the school community if donations could be made to the 

school office. Smaller sizes are especially appreciated. 

 

Uniform Reminder 

Sans Souci Public School has a proud tradition of high uniform standards and the school community 

would like to maintain this great reputation. 

Students should now be transitioning to full winter school uniform. Please check the table be-

low to ensure that your child is coming to school each day in the full uniform. Remember that col-

oured sneakers are only permitted on sport days and coloured socks are not part of our uni-

form. Maroon or white ribbons are acceptable hair accessories. 

• The P&C sells school hats and bags each day in the Canteen from 8.45-9.30am 

• School uniforms can be purchased from Claudine Schoolwear at Caringbah 

• The school canteen also has some quality second hand uniform items but would love any 

donations from families if their children have outgrown items 

 



Father’s Day Stall 

Last Wednesday the P&C held a fantastic Father’s Day stall in the OOSH room. Thanks to the many 
P&C members and volunteers who gave up their day to help at the stall. The students were so excited 
about choosing and buying gifts from a large and impressive selection available. Special thanks to the 
P&C Fundraising Committee for coordinating such a great community event and also to all the families 
that supported the event. The stall raised an incredible $6,636.50 which will go towards the P&C Fund-
raising targets as for 2022. 

 

 

 

 

Preschool Visits 

Over the past few weeks the school has hosted visits from a number of local preschools in preparation 
for Kindergarten 2020. Kindergarten teachers have taken preschoolers and their teachers on a tour of 
the playground facilities and classrooms bringing smiles to many faces. A reminder to parents with chil-
dren turning five or six next year to complete enrolments by the end of next week to ensure you get an 
invitation to our Kindergarten Orientation Program in October. 



Naplan 2022 

Last week Year 3 and 5 students brought home their 2022 Naplan results. The school Leadership 
Team is currently analysing the results along with internal school assessments to monitor the effective-
ness of current literacy and numeracy programs and also looking for areas for further interventions. 
More information will be shared with the community early next term. In 2023 the Naplan assessments 
will be administered in Week 8 of Term 1 which will mean the school will receive feedback on students 
performance earlier in the year. 

 

Covid Update 

I strongly encourage all families to keep up to date with the NSW DoE Covid Update via the link below. 
If families require any more RAT Kits for close contact or symptomatic testing please contact the school 
office. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families?deliveryName=DM35673 

 

 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families?deliveryName=DM35673


Principals Gold Awards 





 
 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 



 

















 





THANK YOU FOR YOUR COMMUNITY SUPPORT! 



Thank You for your Community Support 



Thank You for your Community Support 



ADVERTISEMENTS 










